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Our School Aims        We believe that each of us can confidently: 

· Be ambitious, imaginative and creative

· Make healthy choices to take care of ourselves, others, and our environment 
· Seek new challenges to learn together to achieve our goals

· Explore, be involved in, and build up our community

Tynewater Primary School        a thinking-caring learning community      Information for Parents 23/9/16

Dear Parents / Carers of all pupils – Nursery to P7,
Call for Nominations to be Parent Members (Representing ALL Parents) on our Parent Council  
It is time for me as Head Teacher and Advisor to our Parent Council to ask all parents if any are interested in being nominated as Parent Members on our Parent Council to represent ALL parents.    Our Constitution states:

“Membership will consist of a minimum of six up to a maximum of nine Parent Members plus up to three Co-opted Members.
Initial membership of the Parent Council will be for two years, after which time members can put themselves forward for re-election if they wish.
Any member of the Parent Forum (all parents) can volunteer to be a member of the Parent Council.  In the event that the number of volunteers exceeds the number of places set out in the constitution, members will be selected by a ballot of all Parent Forum members (all parents).  Anyone not selected to be a member of the Parent Council may be offered the opportunity to be part of any sub-groups set up by the Council.”
At present our Parent Council consists of:
	Name of Parent
	Child(-ren)’s Class(-es)
	Length of membership

	Mrs Lynsey Roy
	P2, P2, P5
	5 years

	Mr Euan Tulloch
	P2, P5
	4 years

	Mrs Nicola Marr
	P6
	6 years

	Mrs Sandra Liddle
	P4
	3 years

	Mrs Jane Brown
	Co-opted Member 
	9 years

	Staff Representative
	Co-opted Member
	On a rota basis


We are very grateful for the unstinting service current members have given over many years.  If they wish to continue as Parent Council Members, could they please complete a nomination form?

Our Parent Council recently issued information about the role and purpose of a Parent Council in supporting our school. Ideally it would be good to have a Parent Member / Representative from each Stage of our School – Nursery to Primary 7.  Our Parent Council meets six times per school year.

If you are interested in representing ALL parents as a member of our Parent Council, could you please complete the attached / page 3 Nomination Form and return it to me by 9.00 am on Friday 30 September, directly or via our School Office, or via your eldest child’s Class Teacher. 
If I receive more than 9 Nominations for Parent Membership I will organize a ballot of all Parent Forum members (all parents).  
Thanking you in anticipation,

Yours sincerely,

Douglas Lawson   
Head Teacher
Nomination to be a Parent Member

(Representing ALL Parents) on our Parent Council
If you are interested in representing ALL parents as a member of our Parent Council, please complete this Nomination Form and return it to me by 9.00 am on Friday 30 September, directly or via our School Office, or via your eldest child’s Class Teacher.
	Nominated Parent’s name: (Please print)
	

	Your Child’s Class /

Children’s Classes

Please tick (or circle:
	N
	P1
	P2
	P3
	P4
	P5
	P6
	P7

	Signature:
	
	date:
	


	Proposed by: (2nd Parent’s name - please print)
	

	Your Child’s Class /

Children’s Classes

Please tick (or circle:
	N
	P1
	P2
	P3
	P4
	P5
	P6
	P7

	Signature:
	
	date:
	


	Seconded by: (3rd Parent’s name - please print)
	

	Your Child’s Class /

Children’s Classes

Please tick (or circle:
	N
	P1
	P2
	P3
	P4
	P5
	P6
	P7

	Signature:
	
	date:
	


Thanking you in anticipation,

Yours sincerely,

Douglas Lawson   

Head Teacher
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